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Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Dear Director Howland:

On behalf of The Jordan Institute, Resilient Buildings Group, and the myriad interested parties we represent
and our interest in pursuing fair netmetering policies and tariffs, we heartily thank you and the
Commissioners for suspending the Domestic Distributed Energy Resources component of Unitil’s Rate Case,
DE 16384. While we do not have the time or resources to intervene on that docket, we certainly have the
time and resources to say Thank You.

Most sincerely,

Laura Richardson

Executive Director

The Jordan Institute
General Manager

Resilient Buildings Group
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